
Nursery Homework - Friday 11th December

Next week: 
Away in a Manger

Maths!

Don’t forget to 
enjoy some time 
reading with an 

adult!

This week we are thinking about 
the Nativity. We are learning the 
order of the story. In your pack 

this week, you will find some finger 
puppets to cut and colour and stick 
onto a straw handle. Can you read 
the very first Christmas story and 

act it out? 

Next week in RE, we will continue to 

talk about the very first Christmas. 

DONATIONS: We are hoping for 
some empty squeezy bottles. 
Ketchup, salad cream, mayo 

would be brilliant. 

Ideas for counting back songs: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-counting-songs/zn67kmn


